
Australian National Archery Association June 2020 

Guidelines to Follow when Reopening 

No More than 20 people at your club at the one time.  You may need to organise a schedule with 

your club members. 

Please stay away from your club if you are feeling unwell. 

➢ Practice Butt Procedures with 1.5 m physical distancing:  

o An archer cannot touch another archer’s equipment 

o All archers to pull their own arrows 

o Only one archer per target, unless they are of the same household 

o Only every second lane should be in use to further encourage physical distancing 

o Enclosed clubhouses should not be open, unless they are needed to access toilets 

➢ Field Archery Procedures with 1.5 m physical distancing: 

o An archer cannot touch another archer’s equipment 

o Only two archers per target lane, unless they are of the same household 

o All archers to pull their own arrows. 

o Enclosed clubhouses should not be open, unless they are needed to access toilets 

➢ As of 13thJune clubs with Indoor Archery ranges will be able to recommence shooting.  The 

restrictions include:- 

• 10 people per class  

• 4 square metre rule to apply at all times 

• The shooting line must accommodate 1.5 metre distancing between each archer.  

• Hand sanitiser should be made available at each club. 

• The club must ensure that sanitiser spray is available to spray all surfaces.   

• If you are using hire equipment this must be sanitised prior to and after use.   

• All archers attending must sanitise their equipment also prior to and after use. 

• If Parents/guardians are allowed to stay on the range to supervise children, they must 

adhere to the physical distancing measures. 

• Hand sanitiser should be made available at each club. 

• Archers should practice safe hygiene at all times, including washing hands for at least 20 

seconds before and after any archery activity. 

• Parents/guardians are allowed to stay on the range to supervise children, however they 

must adhere to the physical distancing measures 

• The responsibility lies with individual Archery Club and members to ensure they are fully 

aware of and compliant with their own State Government legislation and Federal 

Government Legislation.  

Visit NSW Health for current COVID-19 information.  

https://www.nsw.gov.au/news/nsw-to-ease-covid-19-restrictions-from-friday-15-may

